
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: August 13, 2019 

8.6  Riverland Recreational Trail Society Request for Letter of 

Support              

 

Request 

Riverland is applying for a CFEP grant to continue developing the Abilene Junction 

rest stop along the Iron Horse Trail.   

The project includes: 

- Delivery and installation of an old CN boiler that was donated by Councilor 
Dale Hedrick.  

- Construction of a 10’ X 20” wooden shelter with a tin roof. 
- Construction and delivery of 10 picnic tables for this site, Ashmont and 

Owlseye. 
- Purchase, setup and installation of one SpyPoint Infrared Trail Camera. 
- Purchase and installation of 6 interpretative signs. 

 

Riverland is requesting a letter of support to accompany their grant application. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to provide Riverland Recreational Trail Society 

with a letter of support to accompany their CFEP Grant Application.  

 

 

Submitted by: Tim Mahdiuk, Interim CAO  


